        TOWN OF SHELBURNE MA

 ZONING BOARD OF DECEMBER 3, 2015
A duly posted meeting of the Shelburne Zoning Board of Appeals was held at the Meeting Room at Town Hall, 51 Bridge Street, Shelburne, on December 3, 2015.
Members Present: Joseph Palmeri, Chris Macek, Noah Grunberg, Michael Parry, John Taylor
Administrative Assistant: Faye Whitney

Members Absent: None
Guests: None
Chairman Joe Palmeri called the meeting to order at 7:08 p.m. 

A Motion was made by Noah, seconded by Michael, to approve the meeting minutes of November 5.

Voting in favor: Joe, Chris, Noah, Michael, John


Opposed: None


Abstentions: None

The only mail was a notice of an upcoming hearing on 2016 Community Development Block Grant applications.

Faye distributed copies of the Zoning Bylaws as updated on May 5, 2015, and with corrected numbering of Section 5.3.
John relayed a question from the Planning Board concerning the telecommunications bylaws. Having received new regulations from the FCC, the Planning Board is anxious to have the appropriate changes made to the bylaws. John had attended a webinar on this. The link to the new FCC rules has been circulated to the Board. There are a few changes that need to be made including the timing and method of filing. This can be placed on the January agenda.

John left the meeting at 7:30 p.m.

The meeting was recessed at 7:31 p.m. for a public hearing for a Special Permit for Nathaniel and Maegan Senser.

The meeting resumed at 7:46 p.m.

The Board discussed the Special Permit application and saw no issues, negative impacts, of detrimental effects. 
A motion was made by Chris Macek, seconded by Michael Parry, that based on the presentation, the Board votes to grant a Special Permit to Maegan and Nathaniel Senser to operate a dog kennel at Davenport Maple Farm, located at 111 Tower Road, as permitted under Shelburne Zoning Bylaws Section 4.3. Said permit is subject to no conditions.

Voting in support of the motion: Joseph Palmeri. Michael Parry, Christopher Macek, Noah Grunberg

Opposed: None


Abstentions: None
At 8:09 p.m. p.m. Chris moved that the meeting be adjourned. This was seconded by Michael. The vote was unanimously in favor.

Respectfully submitted,

Faye Whitney, Administrative Assistant

Document List
Special Permit application from Maegan and Nathaniel Senser
Minutes of November 5, 2015

Notice of CDBG application hearing
